
Calling all neighbors!
Help prepare schools to welcome students back to class this fall.

Join Portland Public Schools staff and community volunteers in enhancing and 
beautifying our buildings and grounds.

Please also remember to bring water and a snack.

Questions? E-mail volunteer@pps.net.

Your efforts will make a difference for students and the neighborhood. For a list of 
participating schools visit www.pps.net/volunteer.

 Facebook.com/pps • @PPSConnect • #PPSCommunityCare2019

Saturday, August 24, 2019  
9 a.m.–Noon


